
 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 
Club meetings are held at the Mechanics Facility, 8 School Street, California Gully. 

As this sometimes changes, please see details below for the coming program of Club activities. 
 

 
 

 

 

Happy birthday    Hip, hip hooray 
 

February 

19th  Trevor Lock 
 

 

 

 

 

Rotary Bookshop 
 

A big thank you to John Gurr who has stepped up to manage our 

Rotary Bookshop while Rita has some well earned time away.   

Our member commitment to this project is a two hour time period 

helping out at the shop in Eaglehawk.  

 If you are not able to make the allotted time as per our roster, 

please give John a courtesy call.  

 

 

 

 

Dates and duty to remember 

February  9th 
Club dinner meeting 
                    with guest speaker 

Bar –  Mick Costello 
Clean Up – Trevor Lock &  Alf Thorpe 

February  12th Book Shop – 10am to 12noon Gary Frank  & Lynne Cooper 
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REMINDERS 

 
Saturday 5th  & Sunday 6th  February               
   CFA BBQ lunch 10:00 – 2:00pm 
 
 Saturday 19th  February                                      
 Bunnings BBQ. 

 

 

Dear all, 

Thank you to those who have offered to assist this weekend. At this stage we have: 

 

• Saturday; 10:00 – 2:00 

Mary Preston, Eric Smith, Ron Payne (one more please) 

 

• Sunday: 10:00 – 2:00 

Alison Bacon, John Jones, (two more please). 

 

We would also like some help to tow the BBQ trailer and coolroom on the Sunday. 

 

Please you let me know asap if you can help out.          John Jones 
 

 

Club Meeting Happenings 
 
          Mick Costello reported: 

 
 
First week back after our Christmas break we had a social night 
at the Hibernian Hotel (owned and run by the McKern Family). It 
was a relaxed night just catching up with everyone and 
exchanging stories of how we all spent our break. As part of the 
night, President Gary presented Tim McKern ( Gordon’s 
Grandson) with a booklet we had printed reflecting on all of 
Gordon’s Achievements and involvement in Rotary over his 
Lifetime.  It was a great evening enjoyed by all who were able to 
attend.     
     

 
 
 
 
At our meeting this week a ‘Rotary Health Check-up Survey’ was handed out for all 
members to complete.  If you were unable to finish it on the night, please bring it to the 
next meeting and hand it to Gary.   
The results will be collated and  later on discussed for the benefit of all.   
 
 
 

https://www.zylstra.org/blog/2012/03/the-bbq-at-the-end-of-the-universe/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/


 

 

 

New Rotary shirts are available, see below. 
Please contact John Gurr, if you wish to make an order for this chambray shirt. 
The cost is $49.95. 
You can see many other Rotary items eg. bucket hats and other garments that are available.  
  
Refer: Rotary Down Under Supplies: www.rdusupplies.com.au 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.rdusupplies.com.au/


 

 

 

DISTRICT CONFERENCE 

 

 

 

Our District 9800 Conference is coming up on the weekend of 22nd to 24th April. 

 

We strongly encourage all Eaglehawk Rotarians to participate as there is much 
we can all learn and enjoy from this event. As we will be very closely involved in 
the 2023-24 Conference organisation and conduct, this is an excellent opportunity 
to not only develop a good understanding of the conduct of a Conference, but a 
great chance for members and partners to interact with each other and develop 
new relationships with other Rotarians across our District. 

Please give your attendance serious consideration! 

 

 

Conference Registrations are now open and below are the details:  

For further information go to: District Conference Albury 2022 

 
Bookings now open at: https://www.trybooking.com/BWKQC 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://rotarydistrict9800.org.au/sitepage/district-conference-albury-2022
https://www.trybooking.com/BWKQC


 

 

 

 
Newsletter Publication 

ArticIes for the newsletter should be sent to eaglehawkrc.newsletter@gmail.com by 
Thursday morning. Our newsletter is published and distributed on Friday morning. 

 
 

 

Upcoming Events  
  

❖ PETS In Person 
Feb 12, 2022 5:00 PM – 

Feb 13, 2022 4:30 PM 
  

❖ RAWCS Project Information and Showcase 

Rowville International Receptions 
Feb 19, 2022 

9:00 AM – 3:00 PM 
  

❖ 2022-2023 District Support Team Strategy Session 

Feb 19, 2022 
10:00 AM – 12:30 PM 

  
❖ Multi-District PETS / Capability Session 2 - Day 1 

Mar 05, 2022 
9:00 AM – 12:00 PM 
  

❖ Multi-District PETS / Capability Session 2 - Day 2 
Mar 06, 2022 

9:00 AM – 12:00 PM 
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